Supplemental ltem Six

From: Jason Holley

To: Freeman, Brendon; Mabry, Kathy

Subject: Item 6.A. - COMMENT TO COMMISSION — PLEASE READ - Support for Ken Leary Public Member
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 11:56:09 AM

[External Email - Use Caution]

Dear Chair Mohler,

The issues facing Napa LAFCO are complex and it takes a substantial amount of time to become an
expert on them. As the Commission explores filling the vacancy of its Public Member, Napa LAFCO
would benefit from the experience and dedication shown by former LAFCO Chair Ken Leary during
his lengthy public sector career. From American Canyon’s perspective, Mr. Leary is the candidate
most ready to make immediate and meaningful contributions to Napa LAFCO and we support his
selection to this vital role.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Jason B. Holley, City Manager
City of American Canyon | 4381 Broadway Street, Suite 201 | American Canyon, CA 94503

707 647 4351 | jholley@cityofamericancanyon.org

www.cityofamericancanyon.org

Want to know what’s happening in the City of American Canyon?
Sign up now for the City Manager's Friday Update.

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update — City Offices Closed, Staff Still At Work

As a result of the COVID-19 Pandemic, all American Canyon City offices are closed to the
public. By modifying services, using social distancing, and offering assistance and service over
the phone, we can do our part to minimize COVID-19 exposure to City staff and the

public. Paperwork can be sent by mail to 4381 Broadway, Suite 201, American Canyon, CA
94503. For more information on COVID-19 and for Virtual City Hall, visit:
https.//www.cityofamericancanyon.org/

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email is sent from an official account administered by the City
of American Canyon. The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person
or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain proprietary, confidential and/or privileged
material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or received this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the email and attachments from your computer.
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